
 

 

Preserving and enhancing Yarrow Point’s environment and community 

 
 

 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM  
 

Notice is hereby given that there may be a quorum of the 

Yarrow Point Planning Commission Tuesday February 11, 

2020 at 7:00pm at Yarrow Point Town Hall for the 

following meeting:  

 

Town Council 

 

 

This is an open public meeting under Washington law and 

the public is invited to attend.  

 

 

 
When: Tuesday, February 11, 2020; 7:00 PM 

Where: Town Hall, 4030 95th Ave NE. Yarrow Point, WA  


